
Unemployment Insurance 
NOTICE REGARDING UNEMPLOYMENT INSURANCE 
The New York State unemployment insurance program, which is administered by the State 
Labor Department, provides immediate, short-term financial protection for people who are out 
of work through no fault of their own. It is financed by employers through a tax on their 
payrolls. If you pay compensation to individuals for their services, you may be liable for 
Unemployment Insurance and Withholding taxes and wage reporting responsibilities. In order 
to determine if your business is liable for Unemployment Insurance, please contact, 1-800-829-
3676. Upon registration, employers (except household employers) will receive a poster, "Notice 
to Employees", IA 133, which informs their workers that their jobs are protected by 
unemployment insurance. It must be posted where it may easily be seen by employees. 
Additional copies may be obtained by contacting the nearest Unemployment Insurance Tax 
Services Office or the Department of Labor, Registration Subsection at 518-457-4179. 


